Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
THE CORRADINO GROUP, INC.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, April 12, 2023, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Please use the following link to register for the virtual session: https://bit.ly/3PT86rq. If you prefer to dial in by phone, call +1 (415) 655-0060 and then dial the Audio Access Code: 782-015-216. The in-person session will be at the River Walk Center, located at 600 North Indian River Drive, Ft. Pierce, FL 34950.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 443997-1-52-01 
Project Description: SR-615/North 25th Street/Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard Roadway Improvements Project in the City of Ft. Pierce
The project improvements on SR-615/North 25th Street/Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard consist of milling and resurfacing the existing roadway; installing 6-foot buffered bicycle lanes; upgrading pedestrian lighting at the intersection of Juanita Avenue and St. Lucie Boulevard; upgrading pedestrian curb ramps to meet Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards; upgrading guardrail connections to the existing bridge railings; and upgrading signing and pavement markings. 
Construction will begin in April 2023 and is estimated to be completed in Late 2023. The estimated cost of $2.5 million.
The Construction Open House will be held virtually and in person. The virtual public meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 12, 2023, from 5 p.m. to 6 p.m. with a brief presentation followed by questions and comments from the public. The in-person open house is scheduled for Wednesday, April 12, 2023, from 6 p.m. to 7 p.m. at the River Walk Center, located at 600 North Indian River Drive, Ft. Pierce, FL 34950, and will have an informal open house format. FDOT staff and consultant staff members will be available to discuss the project and answer questions.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: No agenda.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Aaron Watt, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (772) 429-4938 or by email at aaron.watt@dot.state.fl.us.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Samantha Kayser, Community Outreach Specialist, at (772) 579-5479 or by email at skayser@corradino.com.
